Goa University

Discipline of Biotechnology
School of Biological Sciences and Biotechnology,
Report on THE VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK 2022

The awareness week is observed by Discipline of Biotechnology, School of Biological
Sciences and Biotechnology (SBSB), Goa University. The objectives of Vigilance Awareness
Week are to:

Take an Integrity Pledge and as anemployee, committing oneself to working following the
ethical code of conduct in work and personal life;

Spread the word on prevention of corruption within and outside the University and the
Regional Centers; Conduct workshops and campaigns for employees and other
stakeholders on the policies/procedures of the University and preventive vigilance
measures;

Conduct various competitions such as debates, quiz etc. for the employees and their families
on issues relating to anti-corruption;

Use University website for dissemination of employees/customer oriented information and
to make available avenues for redressal of grievances;

Bring out special issue of journals/newsletters on vigilance issues;

Initiate improvements and adopt good practices for wider dissemination and awareness;
Distribute pamphlets/handouts on preventive activities, whistle blower mechanism and
other anti-corruption measures.

The discussion session followed by the Integrity Pledge was administered by the Program
Director, Dr. Meghanath Prabhu, to all the employees and students of the School on 315t
October 2022 at 10.15 am at School of Biological Sciences and Biotechnology. More than 10
plus faculty members and 50 plus students participated in the event. Social media platforms,
viz., Whatsapp and E-mail were used to promote and spread awareness of the Vigilance
Awareness Week.

The picture of the above said event can be seen below:
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